
Embassy Creek Elementary Minutes- Draft 

May 19, 2022 - 2:30 PM | Meeting called to order by Alexandra Valiente. 

In Attendance 

Members –Juliana Borges, ESOL Rep., Beth Castro, BTU Rep., Teresa Ficara, Non-Instructional Rep., Priscilla Fermin, 

ESE Representative, Hayes Kern, Teacher, Inbal Shalom, Parent Representative, Alexandra Valiente, IZ/SAC Chairperson 

Guests – Michelle Dolin, Assistant Principal, Jodi Hoover, Assistant Principal 

Welcome – Meeting called to order at 2:30 P.M by Alexandra Valiente, SAC Chair 

Approval of March Draft Minutes – Reviewed, approved, and seconded 

 

Monitoring of School Improvement Plan: 

Mrs. Valiente shared that this was the last year for FSA.  Students are going to have a progress monitoring assessment 

3x a year and the Spring administration will be counted for promotion.   

 

District is looking into possibly not purchasing iReady next school year. If that is the case, our school will not be able 

to purchase it because it is not in our budget. Mrs. Valiente said she is not concerned as students have been using iReady 

for a while.  Teachers will be able to make better use of programs like Brainpop, Newsela, Vocabulary.com, Reflex & 

Frax which we currently have.  More information will be available this Summer.  

 

SAC Committee 2021-2022 School Year 

Most if not all the members on this council have served for a couple of years. We’re going to share it with the 

community the following positions still available.  If anyone is interested in still being on the committee and/or knows 

of anyone who would be interested, please let Mrs. Valiente know. 

Positions to fill are:  

ESOL Parent of a student at the school 

ESE Parent of a student at the school 

Gifted Parent of a student at the school 

Parents 

School positions to fill: 

Teacher  

BTU Steward 

Budget - 2022-2023 Projected School Budget 

Mrs. Dolin shared a presentation explaining our projected budget for the 2022-23 school year.  She explained enrollment 

projections, project allocations, school accountability funds and other funds effecting our school budget for next year.  

 

Also Mrs. Dolin shared that Mr. Becker spoke with all community and district stakeholders about the Dual Language 

program at Embassy Creek.  An overwhelming majority of our stakeholders felt this program would not be a right fit 

for our school.  Mr. Becker spoke with OSPA and informed them that Dual Language will not be started at ECE for 

the upcoming school year based on all the feedback from our community.   

 

School Environmental Safety Incident Report- SESIR 

Mrs. Valiente shared that Embassy Creek currently has no incidents to report.  The SESIR was created to ensure the safety 

of children in the school environment.  The system collects data on incidents of disruptive behaviors, or violence that occur 

on school campus, bus, school events, etc.  

 

SAF- Melissa Sathe – no report. 

  

Meeting adjourned at 3:44 p.m.   

Next Meeting - TBA 


